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July 28, 2005 
 
Transmittal No. 246 Amended 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
On July 26, 2005, Pacific Bell Telephone Company (PBTC) filed Transmittal No. 246, which 
proposed to add fourteen (14) Special Construction cases to PBTC’s FCC Tariff No. 2.   
Transmittal No. 246 is scheduled to become effective on August 11, 2005. 
 
The purpose of the Amended Transmittal No. 246 Letter is to clarify that Transmittal No. 246 
was filed on 16-days’ notice, and therefore, was not filed pursuant to Section 204(a)(3) of the 
Commission’s Rules.  
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 
1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Linda B. Meyer, Associate Director-
Tariff Administration, Four Bell Plaza, Room 1970.04, Dallas, Texas 75202, facsimile number 
(214) 858-0639.  All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be 
addressed to Debra L. Clemens, Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 326-8882, 1401 I 
Street, N.W., Suite 1100, Washington, D.C. 20005. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Attachments: 
  Amended Transmittal Letter 
  


